
 

 
 

 

On Wednesday, August 14, 2019 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, 
La Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members 
present.  Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  
The July minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as 
printed.  The motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and 
seconded to approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  A motion was made and seconded 
to pay the bills.  The motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  The new truck 
will be outfitted by “Light’em Up”. 

Ron Chamberlain provided us information update on our bridges.   They are both federal 
inspected bridges by the DOT.  They have to be rated 50 or less to be eligible for cost share.   

Roads Report:  Scott Construction will be coming soon.  The board discussed Korn Coulee 
Road and will view the road on August 24th.  The board can apply the FEMA money from Kammel 
Coulee Road for other projects.  We also discussed possibly to rent a tractor for brush cutting.  
There were no objections.   

Jerome will be checking on our options for service intervals for the recycling dumpster from 
Harters.  Don will check into other options for bags to sell.  

A motion was made and seconded to approve the West Salem School Crossing Guard 
resolution.  The motion carried.  A motion was made to approve Picnic and Gathering permits for 
Logan & Sara Keding and Ryan & Sarah Urbanek both at Norskedalen.  The motion carried.    

We reviewed the miscellaneous correspondence.  A motion was made and seconded to 
accept the tracking permit from Tom & Sue Meyers.  The motion carried.  WTA Picnic is at the 
Town of Greenfield on August 22.  The assessor gave the possible dates for open book and board 
of review.  They are:  Open book-November 11, 12 or 13 and Board of Review- November 18 or 
19.  Our next meeting will be Wednesday, September 11, 2019 at 6 pm.  A motion was made and 
seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m.  

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 

 
 

 
 


